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Date: February 8, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    Approval of Modifications of Previously Approved Items 
 
 

I would like to discuss the revision of two prior Board approvals that require 
modification. These were both discussed at the Study Session of February 7, 
2022. One item is the approval from May 17, 2021, for the greenhouse at 
Garfield and the other is the approval of maintenance equipment from January 
24, 2022. 

I will follow up the Study Session discussion on both items as to the need for 
revisions and a new vote. Thank you. 
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